Fellow Cosmos - Minutes to the Meeting held Tuesday Morning, September 12th, 7:00 AM -
Village Inn:

Please find attached the following: The Agenda for the Meeting, Treasurer's Report for 9/12/17,
and the Cornbelt CDC invitation to 25th Anniversary Dinner for October 5th, 2017.

Call to Order by President Steve Wymore:

New this year will be a meeting greeter. Next meeting for September 26th at Spillway, the
Greeter is Doug Moore. Also member birthdays will be celebrated on a monthly basis.

Steve showed the newAnn cards that will be used to represent the club for thank you's and other
situations.

Annual / Semi-annual membership dues are now being collected. Half Year is $57.50 and Full
Yearis $115.00. Pay Kent.

Treasurer Report is attached. Reminder that the club donated $5,000 to our Service Dog Fund.

Steve would like to have the Cosmo of Year Award earlier in the year so that it can be disclosed
to the Cornbelt Federation at their annual meeting. The rest of the awards will continue to be
presented at the May meeting.

Walt talked on the Camp Hertko Hollow group we sent to Camp this year. Thank you cards
from our campers were passed around. Skip stated that he had uploaded the cards to our web-
site if you would like to see them.

The Cornbelt Federation Anniversary dinner is scheduled for October 5th (Thursday) at 6:30 at
Methodist College of Nursing at 720 N. 87th Street, Omaha. Reservations are requested by the
CLUB so please contact Ed Anderson by September 30th if you would like to attend. Cost is
$20 per person. Also, the local club will collect the fee and pay Cornbelt for those who wish to
attend.

If you wish to keep getting your paper copy of the National Magazine in the mail, please let
Steve know.

Pals Night committee will be formed to plan the Pals Night for the Cosmo Calendar Year.
Members to date are Ron Fox, Dennis Kennedy, and Ed Tucker. It was suggested that the
committee contain no more than 5 members. If you are interested in being on the committee,
please contact one of these 3 current members.

Bill Treadway won the Drawing and Henry Mollett got the nut.

As I walked out Skip suggested that members should bring him any older pictures from the club
activities from the past. He will upload selected pictures on to the club Web-site.



Apologies if 1 missed anything or have a mistake. I will mail the members who do not have e-
mail a copy of this and the attachments.

Submitted: Doug Moore



